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The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international
organizations in Geneva presents its complements to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights (OHCHR) and has the honour to inform the Office, in its capacity as Secretariat
of the Universal Periodic Review Mechanism, and the Permanent Missions in Geneva, of the
voluntary mid-term review, which Georgia conducted on the implementation of the

recommendations received at the first examination of Georgia’s human rights situation on 28
January 2011.

Furthermore, the Permanent Mission of Georgia has the honor to transmit herewith the report

of the mid-term review and kindly requests the Secretariat to post this information on the UPR-
website.

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the United Nations Office and other international

organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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